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Response to: 
FOI_020 

May 2023 

Sale of Vacant Orlit Dwellings 
 

“a copy of this official information published please and not an abbreviated version 
from you.” 

 

Further to your email of clarification received on 9th May 2023, in which you confirmed that 

the official information you are seeking is a copy of the information that allowed the sale of 

the named property to the adjoining owner, please find enclosed a copy of the Housing 

Executive Board Paper which set out the rules and conditions governing the sale of vacant 

orlit construction properties when this property was offered for sale. 

 

Redactions have been applied to the paper as it contains the names of Housing Executive 

officers The Housing Executive considers this to be exempt from disclosure as the 

exemption at Section 40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act (Personal Information) is 

engaged. In addition, disclosure of this personal information would be a breach of the Data 

Protection Act 2018, Schedule 2, Part 3, Paragraph 16 – Protection of the Rights of Others. 
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